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Adam D. Cummings

From: David Page <davepage722@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, June 30, 2015 10:08 PM
To: Adam D. Cummings
Subject: Lago Signage

Hi Adam  
I have reviewed the the signage package for the Lago Resort/Casino and have found no problem with it. 

Any questions ,feel free to contact me. 

Thanks  
David Page 


